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Comments: I think it's outrageous that this proposal is being considered excluded from environmental review

under NEPA.

 

There will be loads of impacts. The additional traffic to the Crest, noise and disturbance to wildlife such as the

endangered rosy finches all demand environmental review.

 

Thanks.


